
 

 
 
 
 
Summer Camp 2021 
 
 
Dear CIT Camper: 
 
We are excited that you are interested in learning about becoming a staff at Cohutta Springs Youth Camp.   
We believe that being a counselor is the most rewarding, yet challenging job here at camp.   
 
There are a few differences that you will notice as a CIT camper in comparison to a regular teen camper.  
You will get to see the “behind the scene” details that go on in order to make Cohutta Springs the great 
camp that it is.  Another difference is that you will have the opportunity to work side by side, and get to 
know better, our fine Cohutta Springs staff and other CIT campers. 
 
Your days will be filled with staff orientation, counselor meetings, observing and working with an assigned 
counselor and cabin, and some recreation.  The counselor you are assigned to will treat you as an 
assistant, and will rely on your help and energy.  Also, each morning the CSYC general staff participate in 
work assignments together.  This is our opportunity to help keep Cohutta Springs beautiful and running 
smoothly.  At the beginning of each summer, the staff, regardless of job description, participates in work 
assignments.  We love them because they give us a chance to really work hard and have a good time with 
friends while improving our environment.   By weeks end, you will know what it is like to be a Cohutta 
Springs staff and whether you would like to apply for a full-time position when you are of age. 
 
As you prepare for camp, bring the things listed on the packing list in the “parent pak”, along with clothes to 
work in – that you don’t mind getting dirty.  Also, you may want to bring some spending money so you can 
shop in the Cohutta Springs Camp Store.  
 
We look forward to meeting you and having you on staff for a week!  If you have any questions please call 
our Calhoun Office at 706-602-7346. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jonathan Montes 
Camp Director 


